
February g, 1933.

Dr. F. P. Keppel, 
President,
522 Fifth Avenue, 
New York City.

11 r~nr ~y f
Keppel !De r Kr
I havfe ino di jlra to in Dear jinportunate. 

but the time ha3 passed 1 rhen we^Ætsua. 1 r send to the printer our Ob ry 81 ihexil announce: a n and I 1 ind that t \4 Prik3i hais ai » Informât ioi 'ret in answer to hiauletter/oL. Jece.J* :; jpl, 193£ ir jrhicii a request 
was me de for x continua ion of the grant irom the Q&rnegie Corporation to the K0O1U University Library 
School.

ft ou Id it be possible for you to let aie know 
when this matter is likely to be considered in the 
normal course of events, so that I may not trouble you 
unnecessarily and, at the same time, plan - or not plan — 
next year's work?

j'ith regard to the Prince Edward Island 
Demonstration, I have had no communication at all from 
the local authorities. X need not assure you that I am 
re dy at all times to aid them to the best of my ability 
and, should they desire it, can readily arrange a cummer 
library course, provided they do not defer a decision to 
a date that would interfere with the altera tive announce­
ment of our course in Montre 1.


